
As we approach the end of the season this newsletter aims to cover the 
remaining events and act as an aide-memoire.

Key dates for your diaries:

Monday 5  th   June at 7.30 in the Clubroom:   Unrehearsed Play Reading 
organized by Charles Napier. I believe he will be reading through the play ‘On 
The Razzle’ by Tom Stoppard. This play has 24 parts so do try to attend to make 
the evening really worthwhile.

Friday 16  th   June at 7.30 in the Clubroom:   Auditions for the autumn production 
of ‘Off The Hook’ to be directed by Gill Manns.

Thursday 29  th   June at 7.30 in the Clubroom:   The APS Archives from 1934 – 
2005 as organized by Mark Lambert. This is a wonderful opportunity to sift 
through pictorial and sound archives of the Society.

Friday 14  th   July at 7.30pm the Annual General Meeting and End of Season   
Party will be held at Gainsborough House, the home of Jim Schofield in 
South Street. The key issue at the AGM will be the possible move from 
Sherborne House to the Digby Hall. Please make every effort to attend so that 
you can make your views known.

Please note that elections for Committee Members will take place at the AGM 
and that Members can nominate people to stand and of course vote. Further 
details about the elections at the AGM will be sent out to all Members by the 
Secretary, Adrian Thorpe, in due course.

The 2005 – 2006 has been a very full and rewarding season so we look forward 
to as many members as possible rounding it off in style at the AGM and Party. 
See you there!


